At Tuesday night's Board meeting, a new slate of officers were chosen. Drayton Riley, who had been Vice President, has moved into the position of President, replacing Diane Wilks, who had served as President for the past four years. Ernie Wassmann accepted the position of Vice President and Denise Childs will become Co-Treasurer with Paul Summers until his term expires next March. Patrice Bryant, accepted the position of Secretary, replacing Lou Elder, whose term limit expired this year. Rounding out the Board are Jean Zorn and Diane

Wilks, Rev. Erin and Lynne Brown, Vice President of Silent Unity, who serves as

the Unity School of Christianity liaison.